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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Donnie Goodwin, DPW Superintendent  

From: Councillor John F. Powers, Chairman 

 Public Works Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: March 7, 2013 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Works Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, 

March 11, 2013 at 5:00 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, Massachusetts at which time the Council will discuss the following 

item(s): 

 

 13-028  Pursuant to MGl c. 166 s. 22, petition from Crown Castle NG East, Inc. for 

a permit to install conduit and fiber locations to existing utility and street light poles on 

Franklin and Walnut Avenues. 

 

 13-055  Motion presented by Councillor Correggio:  That the Mayor request the 

DPW Superintendent appear before the Public Works Sub-Committee to examine the 

guidelines used for hiring plow drivers to include but not limited to truck size, equipment, 

and operator capability.  I have received many complaints about undersized trucks 

plowing during the previous blizzard and complaints about damage to parked vehicles.  

Further, that flags or signage be used on the City of Revere trucks for identifying 

purposes. 

 

 13-057  Motion presented by Councillor Powers:  That the Mayor request the 

Superintendent of Public Works or designee to appear before Committee on Public Works 

on March 11, 2013 at 5:00 pm to advise said committee as to what caused the malfunction 

of the tide gate that services the Eastern County Ditch.  Further, that the City Council be 

advised as to what steps need to be taken to prevent any further occurrences or failure of 

the tide gate in question.  Also, that the City Council also be advised as to what steps need 

to be taken to correct the problems in the area of 611 – 660 Revere Beach Boulevard to 

prevent raw sewage from backing up into homes in that area. 


